
C-3b: Fall Sports Rally-Note to Coaches 
 

“Chino Hills – The happiest Place on Earth” 
Fall Sports Rally 

 
 
 

Hello Coach ________________________ 
 
 

Friday, September 3, 2010 is our Spring Sports Rally, and we 
would like to recognize your team. We would really appreciate it if 

you would have your team dress in their team shirts, jackets or 
sweats for the rally. We have included a minute-by-minute and 
seating chart of the rally so you know when your team will be 

introduced. Please tell your athletes to come to the gym the last 15 
minutes of third period. They will be excused from the last 15 

minutes of third period and all of fourth period. Please tell them to 
let their third period teacher know. Because of the double rally 
we’d like to invite you and your 4th period class to attend both 

rallies so you can be involved in both rallies. The rally MC’s will 
be introducing them each by name. Please let Mrs. Roberts know 
@ 5116 if you or a team captain would like to introduce the team 

or say a few words. 
Thank you so much. 

 
In Husky Pride, 

 
Konner McMillen and Casey Zinn 

Commissioners of Athletics 
 


